
RURAL READINGS 

 
(MARY E SEYMOUR MEMORIAL FREE LIBRARY & CASSADGA BRANCH LIBRARY NEWSLETTER)   

 
APRIL 2020  
 
COVID-19 AND OUR TEMPORARY CLOSING 
 

 With the recent and ongoing outbreak of 

Covid-19, both Mary E. Seymour Memorial 

Free Library and Cassadaga Branch Library 

are closed until further notice. This includes all 

programs and upcoming events as well. 

Following the lead of Cassadaga Valley Central 

School, we do not know for certain when we 

will reopen to the public. Currently, for the 

health and safety of our staff and volunteers, 

only basic and essential procedures are 

occurring at the library as infrequently as 

possible to help stop the spreading of this 

virus. Online Story Time is occurring Fridays at 10:30am with Miss Hannah 

hosting from home, as well as an online craft. They can be watched any time 

from our Facebook page. We plan to organize more online programs during the 

duration of this pandemic, so be sure to follow our Facebook page, you can find 

our page by searching Stockton & Cassadaga Libraries. We hope that you 

all remain safe and healthy during these uncertain times and look forward to 

the day when we can reopen.  

 

AVAILABLE SERVICES: Access to thousands of printed books, ebooks, audio books, magazines 

and dvds for checkout. Fax, scanning and printing services are also available, as well as free wifi 

and public computers. 

TELL US WHAT YOU THINK:  Fill out a survey at either building to register your opinions of the 

library – what works, what doesn’t and what can we do to improve your library experience.  

PLEASE CONSIDER DONATING TO YOUR LOCAL LIBRARY. Any amount helps and is 100% 

tax deductible. 

  

 

 

 

 

TRY ONLINE 

 

We miss you at the libraries          

as much as you miss us! But, 

you don’t have to miss out on 

your reading! Try Libby! 

Libby is the One Tap Reading 

App developed by OverDrive 

to discover and instantly 

enjoy thousands of e-books 

and audiobooks from your 

library. If you need help 

downloading the app or 

signing in, send us an email or 

message us on our Facebook 

Page. 

 

               Hours: 

Both Locations Closed 

Until Further Notice 

 

 

 

 

We want to thank you all 

for your continued 

support and patronage! 
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Contact Us 

22 N Main St, PO Box 128, Stockton 

595-3323 

18 Maple St, PO Box 384, Cassadaga 

595-3822 

seymourlibrary@cclslib.org 

stocktonlibraries.org 


